
ST JOSEPH'S NEWS

This Week at Joeys

WEEK 1, TERM 3, 2024

Dear parents ,

Welcome back to school for Term 3. I hope you all had a
restful winter break with time for family. 

Already we’ve had a busy week, it’s been so wonderful to have
our extended community together this week. 

What a sensational day we had on Tuesday for our Athletics
carnival. There was loads of participation, enthusiasm and
support. Thanks to the parents who volunteered for various
roles. Big thanks to PE teacher, Mrs Frost and Year 1 teacher
Mrs Smith for the organisation. Mrs Frost had meticulous
organisation with the change to the venue and our usual
structure. Tomorrow we will announce the winning house and
hand out the ribbons for the field events. The presentation of
the winning house trophies will be at school assembly next
Thursday. 

Congratulations to our Year 3 teacher, Chloe Murray, who
became engaged over the holidays. We wish you all the best
at this special time. 

Our Assistant Principal, Mrs Brenda Paul has returned to her
role, initially for three days a week for a few weeks. 
On behalf of all the staff, I thank you for your gracious support
last term, as some of our staff dealt with the impact of family
loss and staff members stepped up to different
responsibilities. 

Thanks for being part of the Joeys village - it’s good to be
back! 

NEW Canteen Service!

Virginia Outred, Principal

We are trialling a brand new Canteen service
for the rest of the year. Lunchfox are an award
winning program that is being successfully
used at several other local schools and we’re
hoping it will help make life easier for our
families too. Today you have been sent all the
details via Compass to login, pay and order. 
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What’s On at Joeys

Congrats Jordy - Yr 6
Well done to Year 6's Jordy, who was selected for the
Under 12 development squad for the Warringah Rats over
the holidays. Jordy is one of our Sports Leaders at Joeys
too!  

Friendology - Parent Tip

Kids love to recite the
4 Friendship Facts
which are a solid
foundation to think
about their
friendships.

Grandparents Day
It was so lovely to see the grandparents and
friends in our community. It started with a
beautiful Mass led by Year 4 with a sumptuous
morning tea for our visitors hosted by Year 4. A
huge thanks to class parents Debbie and Juliana
and all our parent volunteers for putting on a
lovely morning! Thank you for supporting our
community! Father Robert reminded us that
Sunday is officially Grandparents Day and all the
students need to do something special for their
grandparents, so the celebration continues!
(Photos from the day will be shared shortly!) 



Term 3 Dates: 

Thursday 8th August: Year 6 Toastie Day fundraiser 
Week commencing Mon Aug 12th (Week 4): ICAS English
Assessments 
Thursday 15th August: Northern Beaches Catholic Schools Zone
Athletics at SOPAC Homebush 
Week commencing Mon Aug 26th (Week 6): ICAS Maths assessments 
Friday 30th August: Father’s Day breakfast 
Monday 2nd Sept: School Public Speaking class winners
presentations 
Thursday 5th Sept: Primary Schools Band Day at Mater Maria 
Tuesday 17th Sept: Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) Soccer Gala Day 
Friday 27th Sept: Last Day of Term 3
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Key Info
Things to Remember

How to Sign Up for Canteen
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Band Info
Lessons, Fees and more

https://www.musiclinks.com.au/joeys

